Facebook Warns Ex-Employees Not To Talk To Moviemakers
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Former Facebook employees tell us the company sent out letters warning them not to talk to
"West Wing" creator Aaron Sorkin, who -- his publicist tells us -- is still working on a movie
about the social network's founding.

With Facebook's many cofounders, controversial origins, and various legal battles, we're sure
its founding story would make a good movie -- especially if reports are true that it's based on
Ben Mezerich's gleefully fictious account of a bad boy Mark Zuckerberg.
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